
News 18.11.2021

Prohibited agreements between (affiliated)

companies when bidding for public

contracts: red flags from the European

Commission when applying collusion as an

exclusion ground in relation to public

contracts

The European Commission on 18 March 2021 published a notice on “

tools to fight collusion in public procurement and on guidance on how to 

apply the related exclusion ground”.

This article is available in Dutch and French.
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